
Friendship Week
We would like to remind you that the theme for next week's Friendship Week (other
schools call it Anti-Bullying Week) is "Reach Out". 
Bullying affects millions of lives and can leave us feeling hopeless. But it doesn’t have to be
this way. If we challenge it, we can change it. And it starts by reaching out.
Whether it’s in school, at home, in the community or online, let’s reach out and show each
other the support we need. Reach out to someone you trust if you need to talk. Reach out
to someone you know is being bullied. Reach out and consider a new approach.
And it doesn’t stop with young people. From teachers to parents and influencers to
politicians, we all have a responsibility to help each other reach out. Together, let’s be the
change we want to see. Reflect on our own behaviour, set positive examples and create
kinder communities.
It takes courage, but it can change lives. So, let’s come together and reach out to stop
bullying.
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18th November - Children in Need (non-uniform day)

19th November - JYS Autumn Fair in the school hall. 14:00 - 16:00. All welcome.

22nd November - KS1 and KS2 free visit to Cineworld to see "Sing 2" (10:00 -
12:00)
 

14th December - Christmas Fun Day (including Chartwells' Christmas Lunch)

Important Dates Coming Up House Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

This week
Paul Ullson was back in again this week to talk to the Year 4s about Ancient Egypt ahead
of their trip to London on Friday, where they plan to visit the British Museum.
We had a reading assembly, delivered by a selection of Year 6 pupils promoting new
books that have come into the library.
On Wednesday our newly formed Dodgeball team attended a tournament at the
Westgate Centre and played superbly. The squad rotated through their 11 matches and
we are proud to tell you that we came second overall, securing ourselves a spot in the
county finals in March!
And on Thursday we had a squad go to Chichester University to take part in a girls'
football tournament, where they also came second and won a spot in finals!

Year 6 Enterprise Week
Last week, the children in Year 6 took part in Enterprise Week. Over the week the
children learnt how to run a business and focused on the essential skills needed to make a
good entrepreneur. The class were set a challenge at the end of the week to sell items in
a ‘Pop-up’ shop with a view to make a profit to fund activities at the end of the year. With
impressive revenues, and lots of happy customers, the Year 6 children did a fantastic job
in raising funds. Once all the numbers were crunched, the final profit was an amazing
£217.53. The children decided to donate 15% (£32.63) of their profits to a local charity
and the children will be writing to them in due course to share the good news!  
The children should be very proud of their efforts and a big thank you to all staff and
parents who helped with making the week run so smoothly.  Taking inspiration from the
week, look out for the Year 6 stalls at the Autumn Fair on Saturday 19 November, which
will be designed, and run by the Year 6s. Who knows you might spot some familiar faces
on the next episode of Dragons Den! 


